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   Blue Cross Is Offering Two New Networks In 2016 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) is committed to offering a broad range of options for our 

subscribers and clients. As part of that commitment Blue Cross is adding the following two narrow networks effective January 1, 

2016:  

 

�  Blue Plus with St. Luke’s which will be offered to both individual and small group business and features the St. Luke’s 

Network which includes all of St. Luke’s Hospitals & Clinics, as well as the following in-network providers and hospitals in 

northeastern Minnesota: 

• Bigfork Valley Hospital 

• Burnett Medical Center 

• Community Memorial Hospital 

• Consulting Radiologists 

• Cook County North Shore Hospital 

• Cook Hospital 

• Cuyuna Regional Medical Center 

• Ely Bloomenson Community Hospital 

• Fairview Range/Range Regional Health Services 

• FirstLight Health System 

• Grand Itasca Clinic & Hospital 

• Lake View Hospital and Clinic 

• Mercy Hospital 

• Rainy Lake Medical Center and Clinic 

 

�  Blue Plus with Mayo Clinic which will be offered to both individual and small group business and features the following 

in-network providers and hospitals in southeastern Minnesota: 

• Mayo Clinic Employee & Community Health 

• Mayo Clinic Health System 

• Mayo Clinic  

• Northfield Hospital & Clinics 

• St. Elizabeth’s Medical Center & Clinic 

• Winneshiek Medical Center 

• Winona Health  

 

These new networks will give consumers access to a more affordable option in our network portfolio. We will continue to 

offer our other network options such as Aware, Allina Health Network and Sanford Health Network.  

 

Beginning October 15, 2015, additional information on these new networks and our other networks will be available in the 

“Find a Doctor” tool on the Blue Cross website at bluecrossmn.com. We encourage you to direct subscribers to Blue Cross 

to ensure their providers are in network.   


